GMB@Work FIGHTING TO PROTECT RECYCLING SERVICES IN SHEFFIELD
[bookmark: _GoBack]
The GMB are campaigning in Sheffield to keep your 5 Recycling Centres (DUMP IT SITES) open in the City. Current proposals will mean that these sites will close to the public through the week in June. We believe this service generates enough income to enable them to remain open to the public and maintain this excellent and vital recycling service at a time when general waste collections and green waste collections are being cut. Please sign if you agree.
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PLEASE RETURN COMPLETED FORMS TO THE GMB OFFICE IN THE PRE PAID ENVELOPE. 
You can join the GMB on line at gmb.org.uk/join.
